
TOWN OF CHILMARK, MASSACHUSETTS 

To: Honorable Select Board 

401 MIDDLE ROAD 
POST OFFICE BOX 119 
CHILMARK, MA 02535 

508.645.2107 
508.645.2110 FAX 

jchristy@chilmarkma.gov 

From: Jennifer L. Christy, Administrative Asst. to the Planning Board 
Date: May 8, 2023 
Re: Reappointments of Planning Board Members as Representatives 

At a meeting of the Chilmark Planning Board on Monday, May 8, 2023, the Board voted 
to recommend the reappointment of the following Board members as representatives to 
the listed Boards/Committees: 

o Community Preservation Committee: Catherine Thompson 
o Site Review Committee: Janet Weidner and Peter Cook and other Board 

members as needed 
o Squibnocket Pond District Advisory Committee: Rich Osnoss with Peter 

Cook as alternate 
o MV Land Bank Town Adv. Board: Peter Cook 
o Molly Flender Affordable Housing Committee: Janet Weidner 
o Menemsha Septic System & Comfort Station Committee: Hugh Weisman 
o Peaked Hill Pastures RFP Committee: Rich Osnoss & Peter Cook 

Thank you, 

hristy 
-....._ _ _,,.-,...dmin. Asst. to the Planning Board 


